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Key Message: 
On Saturday, November 7, 2015, FMC Transfusion Medicine will be operating from its new location on the 7th 
floor of McCaig Tower within the FMC Campus.   
 
Importance/Impact 
Rh Immune Globulin (WinRho®) will be picked up at Transfusion Medicine’s new location on the 7th floor of 
McCaig Tower as of 7:00am on Saturday, November 7th, 2015. 
 
Directions and available pickup times (see map) 
 7:00am to 3:00pm – Access the 7th floor via the McCaig Tower 
public elevators.  Enter the CLS lobby, turn left and proceed 
down the hallway to the reception desk on the left side of the 
corridor and inform staff of the prescription/stock to be picked 
up. They will request an employee escort from Transfusion 
Medicine. 
 
3:00pm to 9:00pm – Follow above instructions, but instead of 
stopping at reception, turn right and continue to the end of the hallway. Press the button on the wall mounted 
video phone and inform staff of the prescription/stock to be picked up at Transfusion Medicine. A Transfusion 
Medicine employee will arrive as an escort to the department. 
 
9:00pm-7:00am – Product pickup is unavailable. 
 
Inquiries and feedback may be directed to: 
Ryan Hollman, MLT II Regional Inventory at 403-944-1367 or ryan.hollman@cls.ab.ca  
Joanna McCarthy, MLT III at 403-944-8466 or joanna.mccarthy@cls.ab.ca 
Julia Hendry, Supervisor Transfusion Medicine at 403-944-4467 or julia.hendry@cls.ab.ca  
 
This memorandum has been reviewed and approved by: 
Leland Baskin, MD, FCAP, Medical Director, VP Medical Operations CLS 

  Memorandum 
 
Date: September 29, 2015 
 
To: Calgary Zone Physicians 
 
From: FMC Transfusion Medicine 
 
Re: Rh Immune Globulin Pick Up at FMC Transfusion Medicine 
  

 

PLEASE POST OR DISTRIBUTE AS WIDELY AS APPROPRIATE 


